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The construction of high-density condo towers so close to low-rise residential homes is both
inappropriate and disruptive. Such a development would significantly impact the quality of
life for current residents—leading to increased traffic congestion, loss of privacy, noise
pollution, and undue strain on local infrastructure and public services.

The lack of transparency and community engagement is extremely disappointing, especially
given the long-term implications this project will have on our daily lives and property values.
We were notified yesterday Sunday June 1st at 6pm when someone dropped off a flyer. 

I urge the you to ensure the City does not allow this to happen and to reconsider the scope and
location of this project and to take into account the genuine concerns of those most directly
affected. Thoughtful urban planning should prioritize balanced growth, sustainability, and the
well-being of established communities—not just the interests of developers.

I would appreciate an opportunity to speak further on this matter

Thank you for your time and attention to this important issue.

Thank you,

 
Japjot Lail




